
 

 

 

On Wednesday 3rd of June, the year 7s had a Yiros 
Lunch. This was part of our Themes unit on Greece.  

Students are also studying Ancient Greece in History at 
the moment. We asked for some help from Thaliaôs fam-
ily as they own Skara Restaurant on Semaphore Road.      

Her family gladly   
donated all the bread, 
salad, tzatziki and 

wrappings to us. Many 
students hadnôt tried 
this exotic food before 

but all students were 
positive in their     
feedback on the lunch. 
Get down to  Skara 
for a try yourselves! 

ȿŬɢŰŬɟɘůŰɧ 
(yummy!) 
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JULY 
3rd Last Day Term 2 
 2.00pm Dismissal 
20th Day 1 Term 3 

 
 

AUGUST 
4th Governing Council Mtg 
17th Science Week 
24th Book week 
28th Book week Parade 
 

SEPTEMBER 
3rd Fathersô Day Stall 
4th PUPIL FREE DAY 
7th PUPIL FREE DAY  
8th Governing Council Mtg 
10th Movie Night 
15th PHOTO DAY  
23rd Festival Choir               
 Celebration Day Sing Out 
25th Last day Term 3            
 2pm Dismissal 
 
 
 
 

Cƻƭƭƻǿ ǳǎ ƻƴ LƴǎǘŀƎǊŀƳΗ 
ϪƘŜƴŘƻƴǇǊƛƳŀǊȅǎŎƘƻƻƭ 
 

 
ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦƛƴǎǘŀƎǊŀƳΦŎƻƳκ
ƘŜƴŘƻƴǇǊƛƳŀǊȅǎŎƘƻƻƭκΚƘƭҐŜƴ 

Link to 
Hendon 
Facebook 

Link to 
Hendon 
webpage 

 
              
                                                                                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                         

 

 

 3rd JULY END OF TERM 2  

EARLY DISMISSAL - 2.00 pm 

HENDON PRESCHOOL       
DIRECT NUMBER 

82443264 

S taffing 
Next term we welcome back Di Eckert and Perter Clarke. We would like thank Sage 

Young for stepping in behind Peter and Maritsa Mountzouris for taking Diôs class.  
 

P arent/ Teacher / Student ï 3 Way Interviews  
Thank you to parents who took the opportunity to meet with their childôs   

teacher. If you didnôt get the opportunity to meet and would still like to, you can contact 
the teacher directly to organise a time.  
 
 

Y r 7 Buddies 
Well done to our year seven students who recently buddied 

with our Foundation students to support them 
with bookmaking. Our year 7 students made 
books to share with the Foundation students 
that demonstrated the use of prepositions. 
They then    supported the Foundation         
students to make their own books. All the  
students thoroughly enjoyed this learning   
experience. 
 

S chool Football 
Hendon will not be participating in school football next term. 

Due to the limited season and the number of students being capped per team as well as 
strict COVID rules around parent access we have decided to postpone football until next 
year.  
 

C OVID update 
 

¶ All adults must continue to follow the density and physical distancing guidelines out-
lined by SA Health: Adults need maintain a minimum social distance of 1.5 metres 

¶ Parents must still remain outside classroom buildings 
¶ School assemblies and class photos can resume in term 3 
¶ Inter-school choirs, bands and other performing art activities can resume in term 3 
¶ Playgroups and occasional care can resume 
¶ Itôs important that students and staff stay home if they are unwell 
¶ Physical contact (even between students) must be limited. Non-physical greetings will 
still be encouraged. 

 

L  ost Property 
Reminder that lost property continues to accumulate. 

Quite a few items are difficult to track the owner as they are 
not labelled with the studentôs name. We ask that you check 
to see if any items belong to your child, the lost property box 
is located outside the school front office. 
 

C ongratulations to Sophie C being accepted into the 
SHIP Program at Seaton High School. 

 
Sue Mittiga 
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